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Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2310

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Board Secretary
RE: IFRS IRM Working Group Nomination
Dear Sir or Madam:

Please accept this letter as written notice for Mrs. Glenda Maldonado of Brantford Power
Inc. to attend the IFRS IRM Working Group, Board File No.: EB-2008-0408.

Listed below are the reasons to participate:

» Brantford Power Inc. believes it is important to contribute to the development of
policies within the electricity industry and, as such, has been established as a
utility that encourages involvement by their employees.

» Brantford Power Inc. encourages professional development for their employees
and OEB working groups are an excellent opportunity to do this.

» Glenda has participated in past IFRS workshops and seminars hosted by the OEB,
the EDA and the Strategy Institute. As a result, Glenda has developed extensive
knowledge of the IFRS requirements.

» Brantford Power as a medium size LDC in Ontario can help bring to the OEB the
perspective of IFRS implications and issues to the mid size LDCs.

(Glenda’s contact information is as follows:

Glenda Maldonado, CMA Email: gmaldonado@brantford.ca
1 Market Square Fax: 519-752-4026
Suite 115 Phore : B19-7189-4238 x HAB3

Brantford, ON N3T 6C8

If you have any questions regarding the information provided, please contact me at 519-
751-3522 ext. 3233,
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